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The Bible in Pictures for ToddlersThe Picture
BibleBook of Bible Charts, Maps, and Time
LinesChildren of Color Storybook BibleMy
Picture Book of the BibleThe Holkham Bible
Picture BookTiny Truths Wonder and WisdomThe
Random House Book of Bible StoriesCatholic
Children's Illustrated Bible-NABRead
ScriptureRead-n-grow Picture BibleAnimals of
the BibleThe Picture Book of Bible
VersesPicture Book of Bible Verses about
LoveBible HeroesThe children's Bible picturebook. (The accompanying descriptions are by
the writer of 'Historical tales, by M.J.').My
Picture Book of the Catholic FaithThe Big
Picture Story BibleThe Bible in Pictures for
Little EyesJPS Illustrated Children's
BiblePicture Book of Bible VersesA Children's
Bible: A NovelJim's Grandiose Big Bible
Picture BookCatholic Book of Bible StoriesThe
Children's Picture-book of Scripture Parables
Written in Simple LanguageThe animals of the
BibleThe Big Picture Interactive Bible
Stories for Toddlers New TestamentA First
Puffin Picture Book of Bible StoriesJesus
Storybook BibleA Child's First BibleThe
Page 1/24

Access PDF The Picture Book Of Bible Verses A
Gift Book For Alzheimers Patients And Seniors
With
Dementia
Picture
Books
Gospel
for Little
OnesA
First Book of Jewish
Bible StoriesThe Children's Picture-Book of
Bible Miracles. Written in Simple Language.
With Sixteen Large Illustrations by Henry
WarrenThe Big Book of Bible Stories for
Toddlers (padded)Children of God Storybook
BibleThe Easter StoryFamily-Time Bible in
PicturesPicture Book of PsalmsThe Big Picture
Interactive Bible Storybook, Hardcover (Case
Of 12)Children's Illustrated Bible

The Bible in Pictures for Toddlers
The Picture Bible
In this beautifully illustrated book,
children will learn about their Catholic
faith through Bible stories, explaining the
seven sacraments, and by introducing the
little ones to Christian living in a journey
of faith that comes alive in colorful
pictures and simple words. Learning about the
faith for children is always fun with Maite
Roche! This popular, prolific children's
author and illustrator truly understands and
loves children, and how to share the faith
with them in an imaginative and engaging way.

Book of Bible Charts, Maps, and Time
Lines
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This Dementia
calming picture
book offers selfempowerment, hope, and dignity to people with
dementia, Alzheimer's, Parkinson's, or those
rehabilitating after a stroke. Share the
relaxing pleasures with a loved one of
flipping through favorite inspirational
Scripture verses from the Old and New
Testaments alongside high quality, colorful
images of nature. Rekindle the love of books
for elderly readers with dementia. Seeing
these beautiful photos can spark conversation
or reminiscence, reinforcing a sense of self
and identity. Connect to a Loved One Set a
positive mood for interaction with fullcolor, high quality photos Quiet and calm
activity, especially for afternoon and
evening hours Reassuring Therapeutic images
reduce anxiety No mention of dementia, memory
loss, or anything that could cause stress or
embarrassment Large Print d104 Each verse is
written in very large print, one verse per
page Memory Stimulation Images are a powerful
opportunity for association and reminiscence
Comfortable to hold Lightweight Soft cover
6x9 inches 41 pages Helpful Tips for
Caregivers Sit beside your loved-one in a
quiet area with no distractions Avoid shadows
or reflections on the pages Provide a pillow
on your loved-one's lap to support their
hands and the book Allow your loved one to
turn the pages when possible. This allows
them to control the pace for engagement and
reminiscence. Use activities for elderly
people with dementia in a group or care
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an entertaining activity that helps combat
boredom or depression. More Products,
Activities, and Gifts for People with
Alzheimer's or Dementia Click on "Mighty Oak
Books" underneath the book title for our full
catalogue. Picture Book of Psalms- Best
Seller! Coloring Book of Psalms- New! Word
Search Bible Puzzle Book- New! Fun and
Relaxing Activities for Adults- Best Seller!
Picture Book of Hymns Picture Book of Gospels
Picture Book of Proverbs Picture Book of
Puppies- Best Seller! Picture Book of Birds
Picture Book of Bunnies- New! Picture Book of
Sunsets Picture Book of Sewing- New! Picture
Book of Flowers Picture Book of Landscapes
Picture Book of Lakes

Children of Color Storybook Bible
A retelling of stories from the Old and New
Testaments in cartoon format.

My Picture Book of the Bible
Presents a collection over fifty illustrated
stories from the Old and New Testaments
retold for young readers.

The Holkham Bible Picture Book
Tiny Truths Wonder and Wisdom
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Presents the stories of such heroes from the
Old Testament as Adam, Noah, Joseph, Miriam,
Moses, Joshua, Samson, Deborah, David,
Solomon, Elijah, Esther, Daniel, and Jonah.

The Random House Book of Bible Stories
Designed for kids ages 2–7, this children's
Bible presents the remarkable true story of
God's love for the world from both the Old
and New Testaments with simple words and
striking illustrations.

Catholic Children's Illustrated BibleNAB
A beautifully illustrated edition of the
Bible, created especially for children. From
the peak of Mount Sinai to the shores of the
Sea of Galilee - Old and New Testament
stories are brought to life with photographs
and maps to put the stories in context.
Perfect for sharing with your child or
grandchild or for them to read and discover
the Bible on their own.

Read Scripture
Acclaimed storyteller and Jewish scholar
Ellen Frankel has masterfully tailored 53
Bible stories that will both delight and
educate today’s young readers. Using the 1985
JPS translation (NJPS) of the Hebrew Bible as
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her foundation,
Frankel
retains much of the
Bible’s original wording and simple narrative
style as she incorporates her own exceptional
storytelling technique, free of personal
interpretation or commentary. Included in the
volume is an “Author’s Notebook,” in which
Frankel shares with rabbis, parents, and
educators the challenges she faced in
translating and adapting these stories for
children, such as how she deals with adult
language in the original Bible text and
themes inappropriate for most young readers.
With his enticing, full-page color
illustrations of each Bible story, awardwinning artist Avi Katz ignites readers’
imaginations. His brush captures the vivid
personalities and many dramatic moments in
this extraordinary collection.

Read-n-grow Picture Bible
A must-see interactive Bible storybook
featuring 145 Bible stories, four-color
illustrations, and a remarkable app that
brings the artwork and stories to life in 3D
as well as audibly!

Animals of the Bible
Introduce early learners to the Bible with
The Big Picture Interactive Bible Stories for
Toddlers New Testament, featuring twenty New
Testament Bible Stories in this fun,
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new Bible storybook
designed just for toddlers. Each story
features enhanced four-color illustrations
that used in conjunction with the B&H Kids AR
[Augmented Reality] app brings the pictures
to life with pop-up imaging and read-a-long
narration from Jenna Lucado. The Big Picture
Interactive Bible Stories for Toddlers New
Testament is the latest in the family of Big
Picture Interactive books – a series designed
to grow with families and strengthen
relationships in Christ through Biblecentered, multi-platform products that engage
readers of all ages.

The Picture Book of Bible Verses
Simple retellings of Bible stories from the
Old and New Testaments, with simple questions
at the end of each selection.

Picture Book of Bible Verses about Love
Introduce early learners to the Bible with
the Big Book of Bible Stories for Toddlers
from the Big Picture Interactive, featuring
stories from the Old and New Testaments in
this fun, interactive, and engaging new Bible
storybook designed especially for toddlers.

Bible Heroes
Named a Most Anticipated Book of 2020 by
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Books, Literary
Hub, The Millions, and
The Week An indelible novel of teenage
alienation and adult complacency in an
unraveling world. Pulitzer Prize finalist
Lydia Millet’s sublime new novel—her first
since the National Book Award long-listed
Sweet Lamb of Heaven—follows a group of
twelve eerily mature children on a forced
vacation with their families at a sprawling
lakeside mansion. Contemptuous of their
parents, who pass their days in a stupor of
liquor, drugs, and sex, the children feel
neglected and suffocated at the same time.
When a destructive storm descends on the
summer estate, the group’s
ringleaders—including Eve, who narrates the
story—decide to run away, leading the younger
ones on a dangerous foray into the
apocalyptic chaos outside. As the scenes of
devastation begin to mimic events in the dogeared picture Bible carried around by her
beloved little brother, Eve devotes herself
to keeping him safe from harm. A Children’s
Bible is a prophetic, heartbreaking story of
generational divide—and a haunting vision of
what awaits us on the far side of Revelation.

The children's Bible picture-book. (The
accompanying descriptions are by the
writer of 'Historical tales, by M.J.').
Beginning with God's creation of the world
and continuing on with the introduction of
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Joseph,
Daniel, and Moses, an
illustrated introduction to the Bible
provides the groundwork for family
discussions.

My Picture Book of the Catholic Faith
If you are a parent, grandparent, pastor, or
teacher looking for a way to teach the
children in your life about God’s never
stopping, never giving up, unbreaking, always
and forever love, look no further than The
Jesus Storybook Bible. What makes The Jesus
Storybook Bible different from other kids’
Bibles? While other kids’ Bibles contain
stories from the Old and New Testaments, The
Jesus Storybook Bible tells the Story beneath
all the stories in the Bible, pointing to
Jesus as our Savior. From the Old Testament
through the New Testament, as the Story
unfolds, children will clearly see that Jesus
is at the center of God’s great story of
salvation – and at the center of their story
too. The Jesus Storybook Bible: Visually
brings scripture to life for children ages
4–12 Contains 21 stories from the Old
Testament & 23 stories from the New Testament
Presents the best-loved stories of the Bible
in an easy-to-understand format Features the
bestselling writing of Sally Lloyd-Jones &
award-winning illustrations of Jago Includes
a durable hardcover and bright illustrations
Is also ideal for adults looking to explore
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The Jesus Storybook
Bible has sold over 2 million copies! Check
out the rest of the series, The Jesus
Storybook Bible Coloring Book, and the textbased version, The Story of God’s Love for
You.

The Big Picture Story Bible
An illustrated retelling of Bible stories for
African American children designed for
reading aloud

The Bible in Pictures for Little Eyes
This celebrated medieval picture-book tells
the Biblical story, focusing upon the
Creation to the Flood, the Life of Christ,
and the Apocalypse, with the help of
illustrations of everyday 14th-century
England. It is only loosely based on the
Bible and includes plenty of apocryphal
episodes, for example Christ 'surfing' on
sunbeams as a child, and God telling Noah to
hurry up with the Ark so that he is forced to
finish the top section in wicker rather than
wood. The costumes, tools, weapons and
buildings in the pictures give a near
documentary-style representation of many
occupations in the age of Chaucer, such as
dyer, smith, carpenter and midwife. The
depiction of drapery, textiles and clothing
is exceptionally well realised; the people
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almost step
right
out of the page and
perform a medieval miracle play in front of
us. The scenes and their accompanying text
reflect a strong element of personal choice
as the artist dared to tell the story of
salvation from his own perspective, and is a
unique record both of its times and of the
mindset that produced it. Most probably
created in London around 1337-1340, it is
remarkable in that an artist took it upon
himself to tell the biblical story through
pictures in book form, with the text being
composed to accompany them. This distinctive
manuscript has now been carefully
photographed and reproduced on special paper
designed to replicate the look and feel of
the original vellum. The facsimile includes
Michelle Browns full transcript and
translation of the text, and a commentary
based on her unrivalled knowledge of the
period.

JPS Illustrated Children's Bible
Picture Book of Bible Verses
Though The Picture Bible makes a good first
Bible for young readers, this classic
perennial best-seller is loved by people of
all ages. The full-text version contains 233
Bible stories in full-color comic book style
format.
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A Children's
Bible:
A Novel
Awaken a young child's curiosity about the
Bible with this very charming picture book.
Take your child word by word on the journey
of faith through the Bible. Watch him delight
in these essential stories, simply introduced
and captivatingly illustrated. This is a
treasure trove, must-have volume to introduce
little ones to the beautiful stories in the
Bible. Padded Hardcover with special
plasticized pages. Ages 3 and up.

Jim's Grandiose Big Bible Picture Book
ROSE BOOK OF BIBLE CHARTS, MAPS and TIME
LINES. The 2007 #1 Bible Reference book
according in the CBA Core InventoryNow you
can have 180 pages of fantastic full-color
Bible charts, maps, and time lines in one
spiral bound book. Reproducible. If you
bought all of these charts separately, you
would pay more than $250.

Catholic Book of Bible Stories
If your kids like going to the zoo, they will
surely enjoy the journey through Animals in
the Bible, taking a look at 30 stories about
the wonderful creatures God tells us about in
the Bible. Award-winning childrens author
Wendy Maartens tells well-loved Bible stories
and provides fun animal facts all throughout
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her book,
beginning
story with a
thematic Scripture verse. The Scripture
quoted within is taken from the New Living
Translation (NLT), unless otherwise
indicated. On the inside pages and on the
purple hardcover, artist Catherine Groenewald
has filled the book with images of many
friends from the animal kingdom that children
are sure to enjoy. This book would be a great
gift for any young child you know who has a
keen interest in the creatures God has
created! This childrens book is hardcover
bound and embellished with illustrations by
Catherine Groenewald. Her delightful artwork
is also found throughout the pages inside in
full color. Each story within has a title, a
Scripture verse, Wendys telling of the story,
fun facts about the theme animal, Something
To Think About and a Super Saying, which not
only engages kids but helps them learn new
things and retain the story they hear. This
series of books also includes, Children of
the Bible and Angels of the Bible. Size: 6
1/2" (W) x 8 1/8" (H) Suitable for ages 5-8
124 Full-Color Pages Hardcover

The Children's Picture-book of
Scripture Parables Written in Simple
Language
This collection of Bible stories, from both
the Old and the New Testament, are designed
to be used by children from pre-school to
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The animals of the Bible
Includes over one hundred brief Bible stories
from both the Old and New Testaments, with
illustrations and some discussion questions.

The Big Picture Interactive Bible
Stories for Toddlers New Testament
This beautiful picture book with large print
text is designed for people with Alzheimer's
and other forms of dementia. If someone you
love is finding it difficult or frustrating
to read books but they still enjoy the calm,
relaxing pleasure of turning the pages, this
book is for them. This book can also be
enjoyed by seniors with memory, eyesight, or
strength challenges who find it difficult to
hold a heavy book or read long paragraphs of
text. Thumbing through this picture book with
a loved one who has Alzheimer's or dementia
is an activity that is calming at the same
time it encourages interaction. FEATURES Beautiful Content. This book is filled with
carefully-curated, full-color, highresolution photos that illustrate soothing
and inspirational Bible verses. - Minimal
d104. The text in this book consists of short
Bible verses in large print. - Manageable
Size. This is a 40-page, 6" x 9" softcover
that's comfortable to hold and easy to tuck
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this book's cover and its interior design are
indistinguishable from books created for
other readers. Just because the content of a
book is simple and uncomplicated doesn't mean
it has to be unattractive or childish. Discreet Packaging. At no time is anything
mentioned about Alzheimer's disease,
dementia, or any other challenges the reader
might be facing. This book can be given as a
gift without fear that the recipient might
feel embarrassed or offended, and the reader
can feel comfortable sharing it with a
friend. Look for these other titles in our
Picture Book series featuring beautiful, highquality images and minimal or no text: The
Picture Book of Dogs The Picture Book of Cats
The Picture Book of Birds The Picture Book of
Gardens The Picture Book of Butterflies The
Picture Book of Movie Stars The Picture Book
of Natural Wonders The Picture Book of
Christmas

A First Puffin Picture Book of Bible
Stories
Famous stories of the Bible for adults –
including the Garden of Eden, Noah’s Ark,
Joseph and his coat of many colours, the
Three Wise Men, and Joseph and Mary’s Flight
into Egypt – as you’ve never seen them
before. Each story is lavishly recreated and
then deconstructed with intriguing biblical,
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insights. An amazingly
entertaining book for repeated viewings,
reading, and meditation. Watch Old Testament
and New Testament worlds spring into living
colour before your very eyes!

Jesus Storybook Bible
The story of the last days of Jesus's life,
the crucifixion, and the resurrection, as
seen through the eyes of a small donkey. This
beautiful retelling from Brian Wildsmith now
has a stunning new cover design to appeal to
a whole new generation of young Wildsmith
fans.

A Child's First Bible
A highly engaging introduction to Old
Testament Psalms and Proverbs for young
children, each bite-sized reading draws on
the timeless wisdom of these books to remind
young ones who God made them to be and how to
live their lives with him on a day-to-day
basis. The lessons found in Psalms and
Proverbs are enduring and key for
understanding what it looks like to live a
life of love and gratitude, make good
choices, and ask helpful questions. Tiny
Truths Wonder and Wisdom also features the
unmistakable artwork that has made the Tiny
Truths brand so beloved, due in no small part
to its welcome embrace of ethnically-diverse
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characters
that
welcome
children of all
cultures into the Bible. An ideal companion
to The Tiny Truths Illustrated Bible, Tiny
Truths Wonder and Wisdom will help children
discover: Who God is: the one who made
everything and everyone Who we are: his
children, whom he loves unconditionally What
we were made for: to love God and everyone
else

The Gospel for Little Ones
A collection of over fifty stories from the
Old and New Testaments, each followed by a
"Faith to Grow" note to reinforce the key
points from a Catholic perspective, a "Works
of Praise" hands-on activity to reinforce the
story's theme, and a prayer.

A First Book of Jewish Bible Stories
The Children's Picture-Book of Bible
Miracles. Written in Simple Language.
With Sixteen Large Illustrations by
Henry Warren
Desmond Tutu retells more than fifty of his
most beloved Bible stories, artfully
highlighting God’s desire for all people to
love one another and to find peace and
forgiveness in their hearts. Many of the
finest artists from around the world—such as
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E.B. Lewis,
Javaka
Steptoe, and Xiao
Xin—have been selected to illustrate the
stories, portraying the stories with the
style and richness of their own culture.
Creating the first truly global Bible for
children, their stunning full color
illustrations allow readers to experience the
Bible stories as if they were there—with Adam
and Eve in the garden, with Noah on the ark,
with Abraham in the desert, and with Jesus on
the mountaintop. Every story shows how God
works through history and ends with a short
prayer, which personalizes the message for
each reader’s own life. Archbishop Tutu’s
wisdom, compassion, and sense of humor shine
throughout as he reminds us that, “We are all
God’s children.” Author, civil rights
activist, and APARTHEID opponent Archbishop
Desmond Tutu was awarded the Nobel Peace
Prize in 1984 for his lifelong struggle to
bring equality, justice, and peace to his
native country of South Africa. As Desmond
Tutu quotes: “In the spirit of celebrating
children all over the world, each illustrator
in this book has been invited to draw on
their own unique and rich cultural heritage
in their portrayal of these Biblical stories.
Their art is truly a marvelous reflection of
how we are all made in God's image.”

The Big Book of Bible Stories for
Toddlers (padded)
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the Old and New Testaments are retold in an
entertaining and expressive manner, with such
titles as "God Makes the World," "Joseph Gets
a New Coat," and "Jesus Makes a Storm Be
Quiet."

Children of God Storybook Bible
You have found a perfect resource for what
the Scriptures tell us about love. We have
compiled our favorite Bible verses about
LOVE. About this book: ✓ Each verse is
written in very large print, one verse per
page ✓ 41 pages, beautiful pictures, Set a
positive mood for interaction with fullcolor. Perfect Gift for People with
Alzheimer's or Dementia.

The Easter Story
With touching four-color pictures and simple
but beautiful language, the life of Jesus
unfolds for very young children. From the
Annunciation to the Ascension, all the main
events in the life of our Lord are artfully
described on hard, childproof pages with
rounded corners. This charming little book is
an ideal way to share the Good News to small
children.

Family-Time Bible in Pictures
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This Dementia
coffee table
book
is the entire
collection of every diagram in The Bible
Project Read Scripture series alongside
short, written summaries of each book. The
diagrams include the Old Testament and New
Testament books in the Protestant tradition.
These illustrated summaries are bound
together in a gray cloth hardcover binding.
The dimensions of this book are 19in x 12in
(48cm x 30cm). It is perfect for displaying
on a table or to use during family Bible
studies or small groups.

Picture Book of Psalms
Over 4.5 million copies of the Children's
Illustrated Bible are in circulation! Now for
the first time, the Catholic edition is
available exclusively from the Regin Press.

The Big Picture Interactive Bible
Storybook, Hardcover (Case Of 12)
This calming picture book offers selfempowerment, hope, and dignity to people with
dementia, Alzheimer's, Parkinson's, or those
rehabilitating after a stroke. Share the
relaxing pleasures with a loved one of
flipping through favorite inspirational
Scripture verses from the Book of Psalms
alongside high quality, colorful images of
nature. Rekindle the love of books for
elderly readers with dementia. Seeing these
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spark conversation or
reminiscence, reinforcing a sense of self and
identity. Connect to a Loved One Set a
positive mood for interaction with fullcolor, high quality photos Quiet and calm
activity, especially for afternoon and
evening hours Reassuring Therapeutic images
reduce anxiety No mention of dementia, memory
loss, or anything that could cause stress or
embarrassment Large Print Text Each verse is
written in very large print, one verse per
page Memory Stimulation Images are a powerful
opportunity for association and reminiscence
Comfortable to hold Lightweight Soft cover
6x9 inches 41 pages Helpful Tips for
Caregivers Sit beside your loved-one in a
quiet area with no distractions Avoid shadows
or reflections on the pages Provide a pillow
on your loved-one's lap to support their
hands and the book Allow your loved one to
turn the pages when possible. This allows
them to control the pace for engagement and
reminiscence. Use in a group or care setting
can bring individuals with dementia together
and can be used as an entertaining activity
that helps combat boredom or depression. More
Dementia Activities for Seniors that make
wonderful gifts Coloring Book of Psalms New! Picture Book of Hymns Picture Book of
Gospels Picture Book of Proverbs Picture Book
of Puppies Picture Book of Birds Picture Book
of Sunsets Picture Book of Oceans Picture
Book of Flowers Picture Book of Landscapes
Picture Book of Lakes
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The Bible in Pictures for Little Eyes is the
perfect way to teach children he truths of
the Bible. With short stories in simple
language and lots of classic pictures, this
book is bound to be a favorite of your
children for years to come.
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More About
The Picture
Verses A Gift Book For Alzheimers Patients
And Seniors With Dementia Picture Books
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
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